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Dec. 29, 2017 

 
Commission releases firm’s preliminary report regarding state auditor request 
 
SPRINGFIELD, MO — Greene County commissioners unanimously voted on Dec. 29 to waive attorney-
client privilege in order to release a report issued by legal firm Graves Garret LLC on Dec. 22. That report 
is attached. 
 
The County Commission hired Graves Garrett on Dec. 7 to review and investigate allegations brought 
forward by the Missouri State Auditor’s Office and the Missouri Ethics Commission. 
 
The report will serve as a guide to the County Commission as they discuss the options available to them 
— including inviting State Auditor Nicole Galloway to investigate. Commissioners have requested Graves 
Garrett reach out to the state auditor’s office for more details on the whistleblower allegations, as well 
as discover the scope of investigation she proposes and associated costs.  
 
The County Commission has also authorized Graves Garrett to cooperate with and supply 
documentation to the Missouri Ethics Commission on its behalf. 
 
“Greene County prides itself on transparency, so we wanted to bring this report forward as soon as we 
were able to vote to do so,” said Associate Commissioner Harold Bengsch. “The report and subsequent 
information request we have out to the auditor’s office will give each commissioner an opportunity to 
assess the scope of a possible investigation and truly feel informed about the decisions we face.”    
 
The Commission will reconvene to make those decisions once the necessary details have been 
ascertained.  

 
### 

 
For more information, contact Trysta Herzog, Greene County Director of Communications, at 

417.868.4140 or therzog@greenecountymo.gov. 
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